
REFUGIO MAZATLÁN NEWS 
Wishing all our Refugio Mazatlán supporters a wonderful day.  Please read our Newsletter No. 31 below. 

Meet our high school graduates and some of our donors and volunteers. 

You can help other kids by sponsoring them, donating or volunteering. To donate click HERE. 

Visit our web site at refugiomazatlan.org. 

We truly appreciate all your support! 

REFUGIO MAZATLÁN NEWSLETTER NO. 31 (June 2024) 

OUR RECENT HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATES 
We are proud to let you know that four of our boys (Alexis, Heber, Julian G. and Julian L.) recently graduated from high 
school. Together with Jose Angel (who graduated from middle school) they have moved into Mi Futuro to start the 
next step on their journey to becoming self-sufficient and successful members of society through education. 
They will each continue their studies at Mi Futuro: Alexis – pastry chef, Heber – Dental technician, Julian G. – Fishing 
engineering, Julian L. – Nutrition, and Jose Angel – a trade. 

 

https://www.refugiomazatlan.org/donatenow
https://www.refugiomazatlan.org/


SOME OF OUR DONORS & VOLUNTEERS 
Refugio Mazatlán is most grateful for the help from all our supporters. This quarter, we would like to acknowledge 
the support from the following people: Tres Islas – food and supplies; Chris and Kim Sullivan – monthly general 
support; Clare & Phil – ongoing general support; Gayle  & Larry Mollersteun – monthly support & Imagine Learning; 
Deb Aldred – mentoring, caring and support; Alex Murdoch – English and monthly support; Cliff & Vince Wiegers – 
new bunk beds and bed linen; Dr Holly – new solar panels and nutrition advice; Hardy Holland & John Moody – 
English tutor (Doris) and general support; Richard & Lawrence – birthday cakes and support; The Gems of Mazatlán 
lunch ladies  - Sunday lunches. 
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